Report for Swinton Community Committee Meeting

Tuesday 10th August 2004 

Beechfarm Drainage Scheme

1. Football Foundation Application Form

Anne Oakes is in the process of completing the application form and liaising with Stephen Brown from Manchester County Football Association.

Both Moorside Rangers and Beechfield United Junior Football Clubs have provided the necessary information requested on the form.

Letters of support have been forwarded from the Swinton Youth Partnership and Moorside Rangers and requests have been made for support letters to the Friends of Beechfarm, Beechfarm Residents Association and Beechfarm United Football Club.

The estimated cost of the project is £300,000.00.  The Local Authority have identified match funding of only £30,000.00, which would be insufficient.

2. Ellesmere Park Development

An application for funding from the Football Foundation is presently being processed to drain present pitches, provide mini soccer pitches and a club-house.

Match funding for this project is in place, using 106 monies from the developments at Ellesmere Park.

Brian Elsey

Community Development Worker – Swinton

3rd August 2004 

